
 

 

 

 

Dear Mayor, 
  

The Rowan County Crime Stoppers organization is once again becoming an 
integral element of law enforcement in our community. The organization had 
fallen to the wayside for several years, however, with the crime rate increasing, 

it is imperative for our participation to assist law enforcement in the 
apprehension of criminals. 
  

Our organization operates solely on donations from the community. Without 
your financial support we cannot exist, therefore, we are requesting a donation 

from your town in the amount of $1,500.  We understand budgets are 
restricted and we are providing you with this request for your consideration for 
your 2024-2025 budget.  

  
Thank you for your time and consideration in this most important matter. 

  
Regards, 
  

  
Ken Deal. President 

Rowan County Crime Stoppers 
 


